Dear Cooper School Parents/Guardians,

Cooper students will be making projects using recycled materials for Earth Day. We are in need of donations of the following materials to make our projects! If you would please consider sending your child in with the materials needed for their grade level that you might have around the house, that would be



greatly appreciated! Any amount helps! If you don't have any of these materials at home, do not worry! You do not have to send your child in with anything. Please do not go out and buy new materials! These should be recycled materials that you might already have at home.

<u>Kindergarten and 1st Grade-</u> an empty plastic bottle (water bottles, gatorade bottles, or small soda bottles), small collapsed cardboard boxes or empty and collapsed cereal boxes

<u>2nd and 3rd Grade-</u> toilet paper and paper towel rolls (the inside cardboard), any size caps to plastic bottles

4th and 5th Grade- Magazines, empty and collapsed cereal boxes, any size caps to plastic bottles

Thank you in advance for your donations of recycled materials.

Mrs. Heredia and Mrs. Peterson